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May 20, 2019 

Ms. Kimberly D. Bose 

Secretary, Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 

888 First Street, N.E., Dockets, Room 1A, East  

Washington, D.C.  20426 

 

Re: Baltimore Gas and Electric Company, Docket No. ER09-1100-000, 

Errata to Informational Filing of 2019 Formula Rate Annual Update 

 

Dear Ms. Bose: 

 

On May 8, 2019, Baltimore Gas and Electric Company (“BGE”) posted on the PJM 

Interconnection, L.L.C. website, filed with the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission, and served 

its 2019 Annual Update effective June 1, 2019. 

 

It has come to BGE’s attention that row 172 of its Attachment H-2A spreadsheet contains an 

inadvertent error.  Accordingly, BGE has corrected that entry.  For convenience, BGE is hereby 

reposting, refiling, and re-serving its Attachment H-2A with that corrected worksheet page intact.   

 

All other aspects or the annual update remain the same. 

 

BGE apologizes for any inconvenience this may have caused and appreciates your kind 

consideration. 

 

  Very truly yours, 

  /s/ Gary E. Guy 

 

cc: All parties on Service Lists in Docket Nos. ER05-515, EL13-48, and EL15-27

mailto:gary.guy@exeloncorp.com

